Parents and pre-teens often feel like they are from two different planets! Crawford County UW-Extension and Family Resource Center are teaming up to offer an interactive program for youth (ages 10 -14) and their parents, helping them all weather the teen years with ease.  Beginning February 4th, families with youth ages 10-14 will be able to attend the seven-week “Strengthening Families” program in Prairie du Chien.  During the first hour, parents and youth meet separately with their facilitators. Topics include what kids and parents need from each other, emotions and moods, the challenges of peer pressure and keeping family love alive.  During the second hour, parents and youth meet together as a family for a planned activity.  As one past participant said, “I learned that my parents are fun to be with!”  One parent remarked, “I wish I could have attended this when my two older kids were this age. We benefited so much!”   The sessions will be facilitated by Jane Schaaf and Amanda Nagel.  “Strengthening Families” will be offered on Tuesdays, February 4– March 18th at the County Administration Building (225 N. Beaumont) in Prairie du Chien.  The program runs from 6:00–8:00 p.m. with a free family meal served at 5:30p.m.    Child care is available for younger siblings, provided arrangements have been made prior to the program. Pre-registration is preferred by January 30th.   For more information or to register, please call Jane Schaaf at 326-0223(schaaf.jane@gmail.com) or Amanda Nagel at 357-2138.  Please advise when registering if there are any special accommodations needed. 
